Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and Space Administration

Headquarters
Washington, DC 20546-0001

December 14, 2015

Office of Small Business Programs

Mr. Richard Porter

President and CEO

Advocates in Manpower Management, Inc.
20423 State Road 7 - PMB #458

Boca Raton, FL 33498

Dear Mr. Porter:

Congratulations! Advocates in Manpower Management, Inc. has been selected as the winner
of the Goddard Space Flight Center Mentor-Protégé Agreement of the Year. Based on this
award, Advocates in Manpower Management, Inc. is now eligible to be chosen as the (FY)
2015 National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA) Small Business Industry
Awards (SBIA) Agency-level winner in the same category. The Agency’s Office of Small
Business Programs (OSBP) appreciates the ongoing efforts of companies like yours that work
with NASA and makes significant contributions to the Agency's small business program.

The FY 2015 Goddard Space Flight Center SBIA company presentations will occur at an
appropriate event coordinated by the center. To learn more about the FY 2015 SBIA Center-
level awards presentations, please contact the center that awarded your company with this
recognition. The FY 2015 Agency-Level SBIA winners will be announced in a forthcoming
press release and the awards presentation will occur during the spring 2016 NASA Industry
Forum on March 8, 2016 at NASA Headquarters. If your company would like to issue a press
release about this FY 2015 SBIA Center-level award, please forward the draft to Ms. Tabisa
Kalisa via email at Tabisa.T.Kalisa@nasa.gov with my office for review and approval prior to
issuance.

As you may already know, as a FY 2015 SBIA Center-level winner, your company will also
be highlighted in the awards compendium which provides an overview of the various work
and projects that companies have completed in support of the Agency’s mission. Your
company will be provided with copies of the awards publication when it is published.

Again, congratulations and thank you for your support of the NASA Small Business Program.

Glenn A. Delgado
Associate Administrator




